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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0075   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 19, 2019 
 
TITLE: Resolution Authorizing the City Manager to Serve as a Member of 

Leadership Broward Foundation, Inc. Board of Directors & Greater Fort 
Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce, Inc, Board of Directors 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission adopt the attached resolution authorizing the 
City Manager’s service as a member of the Leadership Broward Foundation, Inc. Board 
of Directors and Greater Fort Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce, Inc, Board of Directors. 
 
Background 
Section 4.05 of the Charter of the City of Fort Lauderdale requires that service by the 
City Manager on any committee, board, or of an officer of any enterprise, compensated 
or not, while in the City’s service, be approved by the City Commission by resolution. 
 
The City Manager has been requested to serve on the Board of Directors of the 
Leadership Broward Foundation, Inc. and the Greater Fort Lauderdale Chamber of 
Commerce, Inc. 
 
Created in 1981, Leadership Broward Foundation, Inc. is the County’s premier 
leadership training organization. They are a non-profit organization known for 
cultivating local government, business and non-profit community leaders by expanding 
their knowledge of state and local affairs and encouraging their commitment to make 
positive changes in the local community.  The term for the Leadership Broward 
Foundation, Inc. Board of Directors, is one year, beginning on July 1, 2019 and ending 
June 30, 2020. 
 
The Greater Fort Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce, Inc, is the largest and oldest 
business organization in Broward County. Founded in 1910, they are dedicated to 
serving the business community with a commitment to promoting future economic 
growth and development. The term for the Fort Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce, 
Inc, Board of Directors, is one year, beginning on January 1, 2019 and ending on 
December 31, 2019. 
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Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 

 

Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale, Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included 
within the Internal Support Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 
 

 Goal 11: Be a well-trained, innovative, and neighbor-centric workforce  
        that builds Community. 

 Foster professional and rewarding careers 
 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
United. 

 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Resolution 

 

 
Prepared by:  Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
  
Department Director:   Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 


